

URANTIA FOUNDATION
533 DIVERSEY PARKWAY CHICAGO ILLINOIS 60614

June 3, 1974

Mr. Jay Newburn 1502 - 20th Street San Francisco, California - 94107

Dear Jay:

We received your May 17 letter with enclosure.

It is unfortunate that drug problems exist anywhere, especially in a group that is studying The URANTIA Book. We are aware of the recent crisis situation with the E.O.O.M.

However, the protection of the copyright to the URANTIA Book takes priority. Please discontinue distribution of the list of quotations sent with your letter immediately.

In order for quotations to be used, they must be submitted, in advance, for approval by the Foundation Trustees. Naturally, we reserve the right to approve or disapprove proposed use of quotations.

We appreciate your concern about the problems in the Bay area and are sure you acted in good faith.

We trust you now realize how to handle these matters in the future.

Sincerely,

Thomas A. Kendall President

TAKtkfm

bcc: Mr. Vern B. Grimsley - (Please Note) - In your next talk with Jay, you might reinforce our policy with him.

T.A.K.

bcc: Thomas A. Kendall, President